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The Fund Finance Association is pleased to share some exciting news about the evolution of
the FFA's APAC Committees!

We are delighted to introduce new additions to our APAC Executive Committee: Ian Roebuck,
a local partner at Baker & McKenzie's Singapore office, and Patrick Wong, a partner based in
Allen & Overy's Hong Kong office. Their expertise and commitment will further drive our mission
forward as we adapt to the ever-changing market landscape.

As we welcome these exceptional professionals, we express heartfelt gratitude to Darren
Choy, Albert Tan, and Emma Wang, who have stepped down from our Executive Committee
but will remain involved as they transition and join our APAC Advisory Council. Their insights
and leadership will continue to be instrumental in shaping the FFA's future in the APAC region.
Daniel Toblib, Head of Fund Finance Origination APAC at Macquarie Group has also joined
our Advisory Council.

We look forward to working closely with our official APAC NextGen Committee to drive
meaningful impact and advancement within the community of junior professionals in the Fund
Finance industry. We are happy to gain the support of Natalie Carter, Adrian Chiang, and
Victoria Eriksson as our APAC NextGen co-chairs, as well as members Somdatta Basu,
Karen Chow, Pui Yee Lai, Emily Tsoi, and Shutian Xu.

The newest members of the FFA APAC Diversity Committee will undoubtedly contribute to the
continued success of Diversity in the APAC region. We are excited to welcome co-chairs
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Shankul Mittal, Beelee Seah, and Anuj Shah, and member Lily Miao as we promote
education, opportunity, action, and affinity in the fund finance community.

While we continue to expand in the region, the ongoing support of our sponsors and the
broader fund finance community remains invaluable to our success.


